
Newsletter 12/15/2023


Signups for the 2024 Home Delivery CSA are 
now open.  I will include a sign up sheet with 
this newsletter.  The online order form is now 
open.  Please send checks, paperwork and 
other things to 6009 Curriers Rd. Arcade, NY 
14009


Please use our Custom Order CSA for this 
offseason. Our next delivery is next 
Wednesday, just in time for Christmas and 
New Years.


We have Pies, Breads, pickles and other 
goodies for Christmas.


Our charcuterie/grazing boards are amazing 
and have had rave reviews. Please look 
through our cheeses, meats, pickles and 
other goodies to go on your appetizer tables 
this coming season.  Please help us promote 
our grazing boards.  Call us to get one put 
together for your party.  We will deliver it on a 
just in time basis with advance notice.  Call 
Jenny to set it up.  Leave a message or text if 
she doesn’t answer. - 716.359.8265


We have put up our pork on the custom order.  
Our pork is not smoked or cured. 


One thing Jenny and I did was spend some 
time with family and friends for the holiday!


We have finally gotten our big tunnel covered 
this week.  It is beautiful and will be a 
wonderful space for growing and hosting.


With the increasing costs and strain of an 
organic certification, we are wondering how 
much you value it.  Please give any input you 
have.  We are conflicted and aren’t sure.


We have needed to pull back a little this fall as 
we struggle with personal obligations.  
Everyone at the farm has had to push towards 
a healing and restful off season.  If we are 
slow to get back to you, please understand.


Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays from all 
of us.






